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Message From The Principal

March is a shortened month with March Break during the week of the
eleventh to fifteenth. Please note that student surveys will be completed on
March 18th to 20th for all students in grades four to eight. Information
about the surveys has been sent home including opt out forms for those not
wanting to participate. Further information about the survey that will allow
the Board to better serve students can be found at the GEDSB website aft:
http://www.granderie.ca/ Have a great month everyone!

Mr. T. Zebroski
Principal

Important Dates to Remember

Mar 4 - Pita Day

Mar 5 - School Council Meets 6:30 pm

Mar 11 to 15 - March Break Week

Mar 18 to 20 - Grade 4 to 8 Student Survey

Mar 20 - Lion's Grade 5 to 8 Speaking Contest
Mar 26 - Zumba -Thon all day

Mar 28 - Spirit Day—Pajama Day

*Pizza Days on March 6, 20, 27.

A message from the Safety Patrollers

Just a reminder to all parents and students to please remember to cross the
road at the Crossing Guard or Safety Patrollers at the end of the day. The
Safety Patrollers are there to ensure that students cross the road in a safe
and responsible manner.

The Bus Patrollers would also like to remind students to please stay seated
on the bus and to use caution when exiting the bus and crossing the road. All
Safety Patrollers are there to help our school stay safe!




School Council Newsletter for Mareh 2019

The School Council was very excited to fund the multiple warm up Zumba sessions
your children participated in during January. This was to get our students moving
and grooving before our second annual Zumba A Then to be held MARCH 26TH

Pledge forms will be sent home March 8t; any pledges or donations are

greatly appreciated.

Thank you to everyone who came out to participate in The Spotted Owl fundraiser.
We raised a total $377 and had a great time in the process!!

MABEL LABELS...our school is continuing to be linked with this great company. Get
your labels and help your children’s items from going missing. Make sure to link our
schools name when you order to have the fundraising proceeds come back to our
great school!!

Thank you for all your continued support in our fundraising efforts!

Our next School Council meeting will be Tuesday March 5th at 6:30pm, in the
school staff room. Please come and join us and see how you can fit in with this great
group of parents! All are welcome!!!

From the Student Leadership Team:

Thank you to all of our families who purchased Valentinograms this year. We
raised $414 profit to kick off our global fundraising cause for Me to We. More
information on this will come home next month. We also collected more than 50
items for the food bank and our We Scare Hunger campaign at our Grade 6-8
dance. Way to go, St. George!

At our Pink Shirt Day assembly, our SLT educated our students about the origin
and meaning behind the pink shirt with a video and short dialogue. The whole
school later worked in "Dragon Buddy Teams" to create an art piece that we will
put in our hallways to showcase and celebrate everyone's uniqueness. Be sure to
check it out after March Break!

This month, our favourite spirit day -- PJ Day -- will take place on Thursday,
March 28th. Be sure to mark your calendars!



